
 

Dear Sponsors and Supporters, 
 

 

Aneritha Moses Akyoo is 13 years old, and she just graduated from Standard 

7 (End of primary school). Her favorite subject is science. She lives with her 

grandparents who are farmers, nearby the school. Aneritha would like to 

become the vice president of Tanzania, after she finishes school. I was 

impressed with Aneritha, while visiting the schools in October. She drew a 

beautiful picture of Samson in the Bible, and other objects that surround her 

life (Thanks to all who have contributed to a computer classroom). She is 

pictured in the center of her classroom (Pic at bottom right), worshipping 

God. She was a beautiful example of how Sluys Anderson Primary school is 

not only making an educational impact on their lives, 

but one that is sharing the love of Christ.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2022 
 
 
 
 

FOR CORRESPONDENCE 
Jennifer Kamrath 
55453 Mckenzie Hwy 
Blue River, OR 97413 
541-405-6650  
sakilacorrespondence@gmail.com 

 

 

The Sakila Sponsorship Program is a U.S. Federally 
recognized 501(c)(3) charity. All donations are tax 

deductible. Please make checks payable to the Sakila 
Sponsorship Program (S.S.P.) or pay securely using 

your credit or debit card by going to 
www.sakilasponsorship.org and clicking on the 

‘CONTACT INFO & DONATIONS’ button. 
 

SSP TREASURER 
Monica Duchemin 
P.O. Box 1430, Poulsbo, WA 98370 
1-360-620-5055  
sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 

 
 

 

P.O. Box 1430, Poulsbo, WA 98370 
www.sakilasponsorship.org * 
sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 

 

“This month shall be to you the beginning of months. It shall be the first month of the year to you.”   ~Exodus 12:2 

Your students will be notified about their national exam 
results soon, and the new school year starts up on January 
17th for Standard 1-7, and Form 1-4 students.  Form 5-6 
students will be starting in July.  
 
If you are needing to re-sponsor your student to a new 
payment form or any other reason, we have built-in a new 
tab under the “Sponsor” tab on the website. It says, 
“Renew Existing Sponsorship,” and it will take you through 
the process. Thank you for being patient with us as we are 
learning to build and navigate the new website. 
sakilasponsorship.org 
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